
IMPORTANT ALERT WARNING FRAUD! 

• The Housing Authority of the City of Fort Lauderdale will never request any financial 

information over the phone and/or ask you for payment for any services to be rendered for 

briefings, training materials and/or for listing your property anywhere. 

• Never give out financial information to anyone who calls you over the phone (example: bank 

account number, social security number, PayPal info, etc.) 

• If you receive any such call which is allegedly originating from a housing authority phone be 

warned that there are electronic simulations that may mask the calling phone as another 

phone on your telephone caller id. 

• Report fraud to the FTC's toll free hotline: 877-FTC-HELP (877-382-4357) and contact our 

Compliance Officer, Nathaniel Jackson, at 954-556-4100 Ext. 1306. 

 

 


